
Mr. Balderas first 
contacted Care Connection in 2018 

for utility assistance.  He was connected 
with a community program and  received  

approximately $500 in assistance.

He sought help again in 2019 and received 
approximately $800 in assistance.

When Mrs. Balderas fell and broke her hip, Care Connection 
helped connect Mr. Balderas with respite care for his  

wife so he could carry on with daily tasks.

Living on a fixed income, the Balderas are grateful 
for the help and hope to spread the word  

about how Care Connection made a  
difference in their lives.

Mr. and Mrs. Balderas


